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CHARLES (CHUCK) NEWMAN HONORED AS CEFPI PLANNER OF THE YEAR



WASHINGTON, DC (October 15, 2010)  Charles R. (Chuck) Newman, AIA, REFP, NCARB,  is the recipient of the 2010 Planner of the Year award, the highest and most distinguished individual honor conferred by the Council of Educational Facility Planners International (CEFPI).

The Planner of the Year award is presented annually to the individual whose professional facility planning activities have produced a positive and significant regional, national and/or international impact on educational facility planning, adding to the body of knowledge and store of best practices in the field.  


“President and CEO of Newman Architecture, Chuck Newman’s dedication to improving educational environments for all learners, both locally and in developing countries around the world is unequaled.  Currently, he is actively engaged in planning and designing schools in the United States, Africa, Central America, India and Haiti,” noted John K. Ramsey, CEO, CEFPI.   

  “When asked which is project is my favorite, I always say it is the next one.  There is nothing more exciting than helping clients more clearly define their vision, and then help them make that vision real,” remarked Chuck Newman, summarizing his passion for the planning and design of outstanding educational facilities.

Over the past five years, Chuck Newman has led the planning and design of a number of award winning school projects, both locally and internationally.  In each instance, partnerships proved to be key to the success of the project.  Serving as national architect for Corinthian Colleges, he designed over 420,000 square feet of new higher educational space and renovated over 120,000 square feet of space in 18 states.  

As co-founder of Schools for the Children of the World (SCW) with Dr. William DeJong, Chuck Newman has worked continuously with the people and local communities of rural Honduras to plan, design and build nine new schools and renovate over 75 schools.  

Following the devastating earthquake in Haiti and the destruction of 4,500 schools, Chuck led the joint effort of CEFPI, the National Council of Structural Engineers’ Associations (NCSEA) and Schools for Children of the World, (SCW) to submit recommended new school facility planning and design guidelines for future school construction in Haiti.  Facilitating the sharing of knowledge between members of this taskforce to rebuild schools in Haiti, Newman led three web-based workshops.  He is currently directing the design team tasked with completing the construction documents for ten replacement schools in Haiti in partnership with partner CEFPI design firms and the Spanish Red Cross.


The Council of Educational Facility Planners International (CEFPI) is the only professional organization whose principal purpose is improving the places where children learn.  CEFPI embraces a diverse group of professionals with one single goal – building healthy, safe, high performance and sustainable learning environments that enhance student and teacher performance and support culture and community vitality.  To learn more, visit www.cefpi.org
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